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21 December 2022 

The TCV Board is delighted to announce the appointment of Mr Michael Larkin as our new Chief Executive 

and Managing Director following the retirement of our longstanding Managing Director, Bill Whitford. 

Quote from Cassandra Kelly, Chair of TCV: 

‘We have been extremely fortunate to have the leadership and commitment of Bill Whitford for nearly two 

decades and we all wish him well in his retirement. In finding the next leader of the organisation, we carried 

out an extensive search and were delighted to find Michael Larkin. Michael brings extensive experience in 

financial markets and debt management, along with the commercial experience necessary to lead an 

organisation of the significance of TCV.’ 

‘We look forward to his leadership as we support the funding requirements of the Government and our 

broader customer base’.   

 

Cassandra Kelly, TCV Chair    

Email: c.kelly@tcv.vic.gov.au 
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